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Hello,
 
I’m writing you to express my strong opinion that there not be a low-barrier shelter in Shoreline.  This shelter will draw homeless people from across
northern Seattle and drop them into Shoreline.  My in-laws just moved to the Meridian Park neighborhood, just a few blocks from the proposed shelter site. 
My family, including 2 and 3 year olds, live in the Parkwood neighborhood.  This shelter makes me less comfortable leaving my children at my in-laws
because when they go out on outings they will certainly have a higher likelihood of being exposed to undesirable behavior stemming from the shelter.  My
in-laws bought their house less than a year ago, and now they are questioning whether that was the right decision. 
 
It’s not fair to the existing Shoreline residents, including families with small children, to make Shoreline a destination for homelessness. 
 
I’ve donated to the legal fund for the next-door daycare center that is considering bringing a lawsuit against the city of Shoreline. 
 
Regards,
Andrew
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